ruth D’Spain

P. 0. Box 173
Descanso, CA 91916
619 445 1703

Billie C. Blanchard, CPUC
Proposed Sunrise Powerlink Project
c/o Aspen &nvironmental Group
235 Montgomery St. Suite 935

San Francisco, CA 94104

February 22, 2008

Dear Billie Blanchard:
RE: Propsed Sunrise Powerlink Project (PSPP)

Rather than attend a crowded gathering as is proposed on February 25, 2008,
I am sending you my comments directly for the record .

I am NOT in favor of any of the routes.

As in the final say the SDG&E or those who are left with the final decision of this
issue, can very easily change the routing maps at their whim. They have been
changed very often up to now. | did attend the previous meeting held January
31, 2008 at the Mountain Empire School District. | appreciated your attendance
and overall view of the PSPP and the information presented there.

| would like to go on record as a member of the Descanso community, a native
born San Diegan, as a board member and secretary of the Descanso Planning
Group, a board member of the Friends of the Descanso Library, a founding
board member and secretary of the Cuyamaca Rancho Foundation, and as a
San Diego County resident, | have a deep respect for our desert envirnonment.
Therefore | request that this project be denied in its entirety.

The latest (as of Jan.31, 2008) routing will be detrimental to the environment, the
health and welfare of the residents along the route, the tourists who travel to our
County for all it has to offer in the way of scenic delight.

This sight will not be a delight, will cause further wildfires to be caused,
and effect the health and welfare of those in its path.

Thank you for reading and recording my comments.
ruth D'Spain
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ruth D’'Spain

P. O. Box 173
Descanso, CA 91916
619 445 1703

Lynda Kastoll, BLM

Proposed Sunrise Powerlink Project
c/o Aspen €nvironmental Group
235 Montgomery St. Suite 935

San Francisco, CA 94104

February 22, 2008

Dear Billie Blanchard:
RE: Propsed Sunrise Powerlink Project (PSPP)

Rather than attend a crowded gathering as is proposed on February 25, 2008,
| am sending you my comments directly for the record .

I am NOT in favor of any of the routes.

As in the final say the SDG&E or those who are left with the final decision of this
issue, can very easily change the routing maps at their whim. They have been
changed very often up to now. | did attend the previous meeting held January
31, 2008 at the Mountain Empire School District. | appreciated your attendance
and overall view of the PSPP and the information presented there.

| would like to go on record as a member of the Descanso community, a native
born San Diegan, as a board member and secretary of the Descanso Planning
Group, a board member of the Friends of the Descanso Library, a founding
board member and secretary of the Cuyamaca Rancho Foundation, and as a
San Diego County resident, | have a deep respect for our desert envirnonment.
Therefore | request that this project be denied in its entirety.

The latest (as of Jan.31, 2008) routing will be detrimental to the environment, the
health and welfare of the residents along the route, the tourists who travel to our
County for all it has to offer in the way of scenic delight.

This sight will not be a delight, will cause further wildfires to be caused,
and effect the health and welfare of those in its path.

Thank you for reading and recording my comments.
ruth D'Spain





